
 
 
 
 
 
057/17 
 
 
May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Walker Art Gallery, Liverpool - 9th June 2017 - Year 12 Enrichment (bridging the gap 12 to 13) 
 
The Art Department intend to take a group of Year 12 to the Walker Art Gallery on Friday 9th June 2017.  
We intend to work from the concurrent exhibitions within the gallery; pupils will be expected to produce 
work within their sketchbooks, in response to the artists exhibiting.  Pupils will be expected to bring along 
their own drawing materials and equipment in order to respond to the concurrent exhibitions.   
 
We will be meeting at the gallery at 1.00pm.  Pupils will be expected to make their own way to this venue. 
They will get their afternoon mark at the Gallery. 
 
Pupils will be dismissed from the venue at 4.00pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bradfield-Smith 
Art Teacher – Coordinator of Creativity. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I do/do not give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Walker Art Gallery,  Liverpool on Friday 9th  
June 2017. 
 
Signed ____________________ (parent/carer)  Date ____________ 
 
 
Please return reply slips and money to Mr Bradfield-Smith in person to 
guarantee a place on this visit 


